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Member News 

SANDRINGHAM  
FLOWER SHOW

The 139th Sandringham Flower Show  
took place on Wednesday 27th July

It was a perfect day for President Simon Ridgway 
and wife Alison, Vice President Lee Dawson and 
wife Sam to have the honour of greeting the HRH 
The Prince of Wales and the Duchess of Cornwall at 
the SARWH Marquee. Prince Charles was presented 
with a basket of strawberries from D & F McCarthy 
Ltd and the Duchess received a basket of preserves 
from Wilkin & Sons Ltd on their departure.

Over 250 guests enjoyed the most delicious lunch, 
followed by an auction of superb prizes and the draw 
of winning envelopes. Tea and cake rounded up an 
outstanding day of fun, friendship and fundraising. 

We express our appreciation to Calor once again for 
their generous sponsorship of this occasion.
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